T

Mavch 5, 1970

Mr, Robert D, Stull

Division of Administration
Department of Nabursl Hesources
6060 North Broadway

Denver, Coborade

Re: Permit 69-560-Petro-lLewie Corporation
No. 16-36 State- Section 36-, Township 3South, Hapge 59 West
Adams County, Colorado

Dear Sir:

Please issue a refund in the amount of £75.90 on above
well, which will not be drilled at this time, Issue to

Petro-Lewis Corporation, 122l Demver Club Building, Denver

Colorado-80202. Operator has decided not to drill this well
at this time.

FPlease return a copy of refund for our files. Thank You.

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSEON

Leona Toucette



